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The Sequoyah Jr. Chiefs Baseball Club and Talkin’ Baseball are excited to announce a long-term 
agreement.  Beginning with the 2020-2021 baseball season, Talkin’ Baseball will oversee all 
operations of the Jr. Chiefs Baseball Club and Talkin’ Baseball’s travel teams. The Jr. Chiefs 
Baseball Club will continue to brand the 9U through 12U age groups and start expanding to 
multiple teams at each age group.  Talkin’ Baseball will help expand the program’s upper age 
groups, 13U through 15U, as well as brand a new 8U instructional team.   

Program Benefits: 

 Air conditioned 5,000 sq. ft. indoor Training Facility 
 Breaking ground July 2020, Talkin’ Baseball is building a 4,000 sq. ft. outdoor training 

facility addition 
 Private baseball field and campus  
 Fall development program that focuses on position development  
 Private instruction package included for all rostered players  
 Talkin’ Baseball will provide each team with professional training for coach and team 

development 
 Pitching development training included for each team by Talkin’ Baseball Pitching 

Instructor, Zach Cagle 
 Partnership with Double Play Recruiting providing baseball metrics for the 13U - 15U 

age groups that will aid with player development and assist with college recruiting 
 Paid professional coaches for the 13U - 15U age groups 

 

We are excited to have the opportunity to expand our baseball program and continue to 
develop high character athletes into premier baseball players.  

If you would like any further information or have any questions about our program, you can 
email Shawn Cheek at talkinbaseball1@gmail.com . 

  


